
 

 

 

Fiber relocation work will continue on 
Wilshire, east of Fairfax from October 26 - 
October 28, 2014, from 8pm-6am. Metro 
contractors are working to make room for 
the future Wilshire/Fairfax Station of the 
Metro Purple Line Extension.  
 
Work consists of excavation and backfill. 
 
This work will be occurring in the street but 
at least one lane of traffic will be maintained 
in each direction during construction. 
 

• 8pm to 6am, Sunday through Tuesday 
 

• October 26th – October 28th   
 
• One lane of traffic will remain open in 

both directions Sunday – Tuesday 
 

• Work dates are subject to change  
 

• There will be no utility service 
interruptions 

 
• Right and left turn restrictions may be 

implemented during construction 
 

 All work has received necessary permits 
and approvals. 

 Access for pedestrians will be 
maintained outside of the construction 
zone. 

 Access for emergency responders will 
be maintained. 

 Access to homes and businesses will be 
maintained at all times unless notified 
in advance. 
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